
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

DWS to embark on water saving awareness campaign in Pienaarsriver  

 

26 October 2016 

In an effort to educate the members of the public about the importance of saving water, the 

Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS), in partnership with Bela-Bela Local Municipality, 

will embark on Water Conservation and Efficiency Awareness Campaign in Pienaarsriver on 

Monday, 31 October 2016.  

Water levels in this area are at all-time low and this campaign seeks to engage community 

members about the current situation and what role can they play to help ease the situation. 

DWS aims to use this campaign as a catalyst for behavioural change on water usage and 

inculcate a culture of saving water amongst community members.  

 

The media is invited as follows: 

Date : Monday, 31 October 2016 

Venue : Pienaarsrivier Community Hall 

Time : 08:00 

 

To RSVP, kindly contact Malope Matlou at MatlouM2@dws.gov.za or 083 354 4472. 

 

END 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation, Gauteng Provincial Office 

For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau, DWS Media Liaison Director at 082 874 

2942 / 072 024 6794 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za   
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